
 

Lepore to Lead Waverly Elementary 

The Mooresville School Board has announced that Emily Lepore will be the next 

principal of Waverly Elementary School. Current Waverly Principal Warren 

DuBois will be retiring at the end of this school year. 

“Emily is a tremendous asset to our school district and the perfect person to step 

into the role of Waverly principal,” said Superintendent Dr. Jake Allen. “Her 

experience in leadership, skills working with students of all needs, and strong 

work ethic made her stand out among the many candidates.” 

Lepore joined Mooresville Schools in 2019 as a Transition Coordinator and then Dean of Students for 

Mooresville High School. She was promoted to Assistant Director of Special Education, including being the 

coordinator of the developmental preschool program at Waverly, since 2021.  Prior to that, she has worked as 

an elementary teacher and assistant autism consultant with Pike Township schools and as a middle school 

teacher with Decatur Township schools as well as working at Cornerstone Autism Center.  

“I am very thankful to join the amazing team at Waverly and for the opportunity to serve the community in this 

new role,” said Lepore.   

Lepore earned her Bachelors Degree in Elementary Education as well as her Masters Degree in Educational 

Leadership from Indiana University. She and her husband Kyle have two children who are Mooresville 

students.   


